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2024 was another wonderful year for our CTK community. We held lots of exciting events to
fundraise and friendraise for our school. From casual/ dress up days, Sausage Sizzles, the
Quiz night, Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls and afternoon teas, wine drives, our Quiz night
and Colour Run to name a few.

We managed to raise a significant sum again thanks to our very generous families.

These funds went towards the painting of a new mural on the wall near the playground
which is scheduled to begin in the coming weeks. A new BBQ and fry pans so we can easily
cater for our community with allergies and dietary preferences. We contributed to the new
projector in the hall and purchased items to transform our butterfly garden into a more
usable area. It is the goal to better utilise this space at the front of the school over the
coming year to hold classes, a place where our children can have some quiet time reading or
a sensory/ breakout space for children to use. Emma Heindrich has some wonderful plans to
achieve this and make this a fantastic space for our children.

Our Parents and Friends Group welcomed a few new faces to our first meeting at the
beginning of term, but we always welcome new additions. If you couldn’t make it to the first
meeting, we would love if you could join us for the next.

We started the year planning our upcoming events for a fun and exciting 2025.

We have Donuts on Sports Day, Dress up days, a big Art Night community event to
showcase our new mural and our talented young artists who will be creating their own

masterpieces. Along with our yearly Easter Raffle, Mothers and Fathers Day events and
school Disco to name a few.

We are looking forward to another successful year of fundraising and friend raising in 2025.
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